
 

 

Memorandum 
 
 
To:  Gold Coast Health Plan Providers 
 
From:   Steve Peiser 

Senior Director of Network Management 
 
Re:    Prior Authorization Requirement Update 
 
Date:  June 3, 2019 
 
 
Gold Coast Health Plan (GCHP) continues to evaluate and monitor the services that 
require prior authorization. As a result, the following change will be made effective 
September 1: 
 

• Authorization will be required for all sleep studies. 

For questions regarding GCHP’s prior authorization process, please contact the Plan’s 
Customer Service Department at 1-888-301-1288. 
 
Thank you. 


